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Friday, 3rd May 2024 

Dear Families, 

 

I hope you received your ‘Golden Ticket’ in the post and that your child is as excited as we are 

that they’re joining Team Castleway. If you’re happy to, please share a photo of your child with 

their Golden Ticket on our Facebook page. You can find the post by clicking here. 

 

As promised, I’m sharing our transition plans ahead of the big exciting day in September!  

 

 

Welcome to Team Castleway – Parents’ Meeting 

We’re delighted to invite families to meet the Reception Class team, our Senior Leadership Team and have a look around 

the school that we’re so incredibly proud of.  

 

We’re holding the same meeting twice so please only book one… unless you’d really like to come twice of course! 

• Wednesday 19th June – 1:30pm 

• Wednesday 19th June – 5:30pm 

 

Transition Day – Stay and Play 

Our whole school transition day will be Wednesday 3rd July. We’ll be inviting you and your child in for a ‘Stay and Play’ 

session in their new classroom. There will be three sessions so please indicate your order of preference. Once all parents 

have recorded their preferences, we’ll send an email to confirm your timings.  

 

Come Dine with Us – Family Lunch 

Our ‘Come Dine with Us’ events have proved to be incredibly popular and something that we’ve come to look forward 

to. I’m pleased to invite you in to a ‘Come Dine with Us’ family lunch with the Reception Class team. Again, we’re offering 

two dates so please just book one session. Please confirm via the Google Form which lunch you’ll be joining us for and 

please confirm the name of the adult attending.  

• Tuesday 9th July at 1:30pm 

• Wednesday 10th July at 1:30pm 

 

Bookings for each of the events can be made here: https://bit.ly/CastlewayReceptionClass2024.  

 

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with us at school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Headteacher   
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